
 
Meet Hannah Vickery 
 

Welcome to our new Director of Youth Ministry — Hannah 
Vickery. We are excited to get to know her as she serves here 
at FFUMC.  
 
Hannah graduated with a degree in Public Relations and 
Journalism from Lee University in 2016 and is now a 
Graduate Resident of the Center for Youth Ministry Training 
(CYMT). She is seeking a Masters in Youth Ministry from the 
Austin Presbyterian Theological Seminary while serving with 
us. She is passionate about walking alongside youth in their 
faith journey and empowering teenagers to use their gifts 

and strengths to serve and lead in their communities as part of God’s kingdom here 
on earth.  
 
Hannah has spent the past eight years serving as a youth volunteer in various 
capacities through camp counseling, SWAT Ministries, The Gathering Place, 
YoungLife, and The Village UMC in Nashville. She also spent three months in the 
region of Shiroles, Costa Rica, as a volunteer with Experience Mission, living with a 
host family and building relationships in the community. She interned with World 
Vision USA and spent a semester abroad in the U.K. while in college.  
 
Hannah enjoys adventuring outside on hiking and camping trips, traveling to new 
places and experiencing new cultures, relaxing with a good book in her hammock, 
and game nights with friends. She grew up in Nashville, Tennessee and is the proud 
aunt of a niece and two nephews.  
 


